From:
 Paul Canarsky

 To:
 HEE Exhibits

 Subject:
 Support HB 3350

**Date:** Monday, June 10, 2019 8:00:07 PM

Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and Yahoo.

## I support HB 3350.

It is long past time for transitioning away from filthy two-cycle gas powered leaf blowers. The noise and the toxic air pollution caused by these tools not only degrades our already compromised environment but is also a serious threat to our health. You have already read and heard about a family that needed to move from Oregon because our dirty air compromised the health of their child. This is a stunning development and one that needs to be heeded and addressed quickly. This is not the reputation we want our state to have. Listen and act. You can be part of the solution. Stop the poisoning.

Sincerely, Maurine Canarsky Portland, OR